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Freedom of Information request reference number:  7593.1 
 
Date of response: 10 July 2023 
 
Request: 
 
Any major incident review in relation to the wildfires of summer 2022. 
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm the ‘Major Incident Review: Extreme Weather Period 2022’ report has been 
completed and our Communications team have confirmed this has been published on our 
website (along with the incident reports).  
 
Please see the links to the report and decisions summary on the website: 
  
Report: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7882/lfc-23-014a-
mirt2200024reviewdraftv70002_redacted.pdf 
  
Decisions summary: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7881/lfc-23-014-major-incident-
review-extreme-weather-period-2022.pdf 
  
I hope you find this information of use. If you have any further questions, please contact 
InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/information-we-publish/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7882/lfc-23-014a-mirt2200024reviewdraftv70002_redacted.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7882/lfc-23-014a-mirt2200024reviewdraftv70002_redacted.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7881/lfc-23-014-major-incident-review-extreme-weather-period-2022.pdf
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/media/7881/lfc-23-014-major-incident-review-extreme-weather-period-2022.pdf
mailto:InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

